Bradworthy CP School.

Charging Policy for School Activities

In accordance with the Education Reform Act of 1988 the Governors have the following charging policy. 

The Governors will not charge for any activity which takes place within school time with the exception of individual instrumental tuition. They may however invite parents to make voluntary contributions towards these activities.

The Governors will charge for any activity provided wholly or mainly outside school hours, as long as these activities are optional extras.

The Governors may charge for the purchase of certain materials involved in some activities, eg. Cookery. This will be made clear to parents before the activity commences.

No child will be left out of any activity because his or her parents cannot or will not make a contribution of any kind although certain activities may not proceed if not enough voluntary contributions are made.

This policy was reviewed by the full governors on :
